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To the Members of the California State Assembly: 

I om returning Assembly Bill 2586 without my signature. 

This bill prohibits California public universities from disqualifying a student from 
employment due to their failure to provide proof of federal employment 
authorization. 

California has a proud history of being at the forefront of expanding 
opportunities for undocumented students who seek to realize their higher 
education dreams. Including immigrant students in opportunities to succeed 
through higher education is also important for local communities and 
California's economy. Since 2001, when the California DREAM Act (AB 540) was 
signed into law, the state has continually broadened access to financial aid 
opportunities and other supports for students who call California home, 
regardless of their immigration status. 

While I am proud of these efforts, I am unfortunately unable to sign this 
legislation at this time. Given the gravity of the potential consequences of this 
bill, which include potential criminal and civil liability for state employees, it is 
critical that the courts address the legality of such a policy and the novel legal 
theory behind this legislation before proceeding. Seeking declaratory relief in 
court - an option available to the University of California - would provide such 
clarity. 
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For this reason, I cannot sign this bill. 


